
 

 

 
REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

MEETING DATE: March 6, 2023 

PREPARED BY: John Hagen, P.E., PTOE, Transportation Operations Engineer 

AGENDA ITEM: Fernbrook Lane Corridor Study 

 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS: 
None 

 

RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION: 
Motion to approve the proposal received by Transportation Collaborative & Consultants, LLC to 
provide professional services related to the completion of the Fernbrook Lane Corridor Study.  

 

COMMENTS: 
 
Fernbrook Lane, between County Road 30 and County Road 81, was recently part of a jurisdictional 
transfer from Hennepin County to the City of Maple Grove.  In order to understand the existing and 
future corridor issues / needs, and identify a corridor vision that provides safety and mobility for all 
users, a corridor study is needed for this 1.2-mile segment of Fernbrook Lane.  The corridor study will 
include an assessment of the existing and future transportation-related issues and needs, community 
engagement (in-person and virtual), alternative development and evaluation, and will conclude with a 
concept layout and a final report that will document the study findings, recommendations, and 
implementation strategies. 
 
A proposal was received from Transportation Collaborative & Consultants, LLC to conduct a corridor 
study of Fernbrook Lane between County Roads 30 and 81.  The total cost to complete the study is 
$75,220.  
 
It is recommended that the Council accept the proposal from Transportation Collaborative & 
Consultants, LLC to provide professional services related to the completion of the Fernbrook Lane 
Corridor Study at a total cost of $75,200. The funding source for the project will be the city’s trunk 
transportation fund.   
 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 
  Attachment A:  Transportation Collaborative & Consultants proposal – Fernbrook Lane Corridor Study 


